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To:   Baker Lake Community Members 

From:   Agnico Eagle Community Relations Department 

Subject:  Agnico Eagle Fuel Farm Expansion Project   

Hi All,  
 
With the development of the new Amaruq-Whale Tail Pit operation, two fuel tanks will be added 
to the fuel farm near the Agnico dock.  In support of this expansion, Agnico Eagle would like to let 
Baker Lake community members know this will require crushed rock to be hauled from Quarry 2 
at kilometre 13 on the All Weather Access Road (AWAR), to the fuel farm. This hauling will be 
done with large 50-60 ton rock haul trucks during the night.   
 
For the health and safety of community members and workers, some areas of the AWAR 
(marked in red) will be closed from 8 p.m. to 8 a.m. starting April 30, 2019, for a maximum of 
six (6) weeks.  
 
If emergency access is required during the night (8 p.m. to 8 a.m.) a contact person will be 
stationed at the intersection marked with an ‘X’ on the map. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact us at: 
http://aemnunavut.ca/tusaajugut/ 
 
We appreciate your assistance to ensure everyone’s health and safety.  
Thank you very much for your patience and cooperation. 
 
The Community Relations Team 

Construction Schedule 

April to July 2019 - Day Shift 
Quarrying, hauling of aggregate from quarry to 
fuel farm, excavation and construction of the 
basin 

May to June 2019 – Night Shift 
Road restrictions from 8 p.m. to 8 a.m. 

July to September 2019 - Day & Night Shifts 
Tank installation will take place 
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